
 
 
Dear Tribal Leaders, Program Director’s, 
 
Please find attached a February 6, 2012, Dear California Tribal Leader Letter from the IHS Director 
concerning the status of both the southern and northern California YRTC properties. 
  
Margo Kerrigan 
Director 
IHS California Area Office 
(916) 930-3927 Ext. 306 
(916) 837-2449 Cell 
 


